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WRITTEN QUESTION E-5059/08
by Agustín Díaz de Mera García Consuegra (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Agreement reached by the Committee on Petitions on 10 September 2008

In the light of the statement issued by the European Parliament's Committee on Petitions to the effect 
that the Commission should review its decision to annul unilaterally the agreement concluded with the 
Madrid Autonomous Community on the subject of the widening of the M-501 trunk road, how will the 
Commission react to that statement?


